

## Alabama Education Association

P.O. Box 4177, Montgomery, AL 36103-4177 • (334) 834-9790 FAX No. (334) 262-8377 • WATS No. 1-800-392-5839



Anite Reby President

Jo Anne Minnitt Vice President Dr. Paul R. Habbert Executive Secretary

Dr. Joe L. Reed Associate Executive Secretary

April 10, 1998

Mr. Terry Braverman Terry Braverman & Company 12135 Mitchell Avenue, Suite 352 Los Angeles, CA 90066

Dear Mr. Braverman:

Thank you for your assistance in making the 1998 AEA Convention a success. Based on the comments that were made by participants on the evaluation forms, everyone enjoyed your presentations tremendously. Many of the teachers appreciated your allowing them to actively participate in the session. You contributed greatly to the success of the Convention.

Comments by participants included, "gave excellent ideas about using humor in the classroom," and "wonderful attention-getting presenter."

Again, thank you very much for your informative and very humorous presentation. I look forward to working with you again.

Sincerely.

Tyna D. Davis, Director

Education Policy & Professional Practice